

April 29, 2018

Dear Parents,

This year I will be having Registration forms on line or you can pick one up in the Welcome Center. Please fill out the 3forms. You can drop them in the collection basket or mail them to the parish office, or give them to me.. The deadline for early registration* is August 1st. If you register after the early registration date of August 1st, there will be an extra \$5.00 charge. There will be no registration at church. New students registering will not have this charge. *You will need a copy of your child's/children Baptismal Certificate (even if they were baptized at St. Mary's or Nativity). Check with me, if I already have a copy you will not need another one. This is needed for all Sacraments that your child will receive. Having this on hand now will make the paperwork much easier when the time comes to fill it out.

The breakdown is as follows:

By August 1st \$25.00 for 1 child \$35.00 for 2 children \$50.00 for 3 or more children After August 1st \$30.00 for 1 child \$40.00 for 2 children \$55.00 for 3 or more children

If you have any questions please don't hesitate to see or call me: home- 378-2493, cell-237-6417. I hope everyone has a wonderful summer!

God Bless,

Jenny Sinker Director of Religious Education